
 
 

AA CENTRAL OFFICE – District 11 

BULLETIN #3 – April, 2025 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
1. CENTRAL OFFICE CLOSED ON TUESDAYS IN MAY. 

▪ 

2. ENGRAVING BIRTHDAY MEDALLIONS TAKES A MINIMUM OF 2 
WEEKS. 
▪ Engraving your birthday medallions by hand takes both time and skill.  Thank you in 

advance for planning ahead & allowing us a minimum of 2 weeks to get your order 
completed. 

 

3. SPECIAL ORDERS FROM OTHER PUBLISHERS. 
▪ If you are planning a workshop based on any literature from other publishers, we are 

happy to place a special order for you.  
▪ Some common titles that have been used for workshops include: Back to Basics; Drop 

the Rock; A Woman’s Way Through The 12 Steps. 
▪ Please keep in mind that it takes approximately 3 weeks for these orders to arrive. 

 

HEARTFELT THANKS 
▪ Our heartfelt thanks go out to Jason R. for his tremendous efforts in completely 

updating/re-populating our point of purchase cash register system… fondly referred to 
as “The Square”.  Thank you for ensuring that it can continue to serve our needs at 
Central Office!  

 

 VOLUNTEER SERVICE OPPORTUNITES 
1. CENTRAL OFFICE MANAGER  

The Spirit of Rotation – 2 Years goes by so quickly in service! 
 

AUGUST 1ST -  BEGIN TRAINING WITH THE CURRENT MANAGER 
▪ We are currently looking for a volunteer (with a minimum of 2 years of continuous 

sobriety) to rotate in as the next Central Office Manager. 
▪ The new Central Office Manager would officially take over the position on November 

1st however, hands-on training is available beginning August 1st. 
▪ Please let Teresa know if you’re interested in finding out more about this incredible 

growth opportunity!  T: (519) 438-9005   E: centralofficemgr.aadistrict11@gmail.com 
 

2. CENTRAL OFFICE VOLUNTEERS. 
▪ We’re looking for new volunteers to join our team for one shift per week. 
▪ Basic requirements are: 6 months of sobriety; you have a Sponsor & you have a Home 

Group. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

VOLUNTEER OPEN HOUSE 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 10TH 
10:30am to 11:30am 

 
30 Adelaide St. N. 

Unit #2A5 
London, ON 

N6B 3N5  
T:  (519) 438-9006 

E: centralofficemgr.aadistrict11@gmail.com 
Coffee & cookies will be provided! 
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Office 
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support! 
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by to find 
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